
Q.1 Select the most appropriate meaning of the given idiom.

To break loose

Ans 1. To escape

2. To let go

3. To untie

4. To set free

Question ID : 65497833763

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.2 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

This antique sculpture is indeed ______.

Ans 1. harmless

2. helpless

3. priceless

4. endless

Question ID : 65497833767

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.3 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

Eskimo’s house that is made of ice blocks

Ans 1. Burrow

2. Cave

3. Den

4. Igloo

Question ID : 65497833749

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.4 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

Who do you think / who stole / the painting / from the museum?

Ans 1. who stole

2. the painting

3. from the museum

4. Who do you think

Question ID : 65497833759

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.5 Select the most appropriate ANTONYM of the given word.

Crisp

Ans 1. Tender

2. Fresh

3. Rotten

4. Hard

Question ID : 65497833760

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.6 Select the correctly spelt word.

Ans 1. Bureaucracy

2. Scavange

3. Warrier

4. Inheritence

Question ID : 65497833750

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.7 Select the most appropriate meaning of the given idiom.

Big bucks

Ans 1. A big loss

2. A big bucket

3. A big function

4. A lot of money

Question ID : 65497833756

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.8 Select the most appropriate ANTONYM of the given word.

Reign

Ans 1. Manage

2. Yield

3. Influence

4. Govern

Question ID : 65497833755

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.9 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

He ran towards his mother ______ and hugged her.

Ans 1. partially

2. spitefully

3. eventually

4. gaily

Question ID : 65497833751

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.10 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

The laptop that I bought last week works very good.

Ans 1. No substitution required

2. too good

3. very well

4. very nice

Question ID : 65497833757

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.11 The following sentence has been divided into parts. One of them may contain an error.
Select the part that contains the error from the given options. If you don’t find any
error, mark ‘No error’ as your answer.

Reva is / one of Gita’s best friend / in the class.

Ans 1. in the class

2. one of Gita’s best friend

3. No error

4. Reva is

Question ID : 65497833764

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.12 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

Certain to happen

Ans 1. Inevitable

2. Predicted

3. Necessary

4. Avoidable

Question ID : 65497833761

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.13 Select the most appropriate synonym of the given word.

Enjoyable

Ans 1. Delightful

2. Cloudy

3. Bright

4. Beautiful

Question ID : 65497833754

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.14 Select the most appropriate option to fill in the blank.

Visitors come from all over the world to ______ the Shalimar Gardens.

Ans 1. perceive

2. see

3. observe

4. look

Question ID : 65497833752

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.15 Select the most appropriate synonym of the given word.

DEFER

Ans 1. Postpone

2. Match

3. Balance

4. Conflict

Question ID : 65497833765

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.16 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

I thanked my teacher for explaining me the lesson.

Ans 1. explain me the lessons

2. No substitution required

3. her explaining me the lesson

4. explaining the lesson to me

Question ID : 65497833758

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Q.17 Select the most appropriate option that can substitute the underlined segment in the
given sentence. If there is no need to substitute it, select ‘No substitution required’.

Don’t disturb me while I talk to someone on the phone.

Ans 1. was talking

2. am talking

3. No substitution required

4. talked

Question ID : 65497833748

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.18 Select the INCORRECTLY spelt word.

Ans 1. Miscelleneous

2. Misalliance

3. Miscreant

4. Misrepresent

Question ID : 65497833762

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.19 Select the option that can be used as a one-word substitute for the given group of
words.

Unable to act

Ans 1. Lax

2. Idle

3. Lazy

4. Inert

Question ID : 65497833766

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.20 The following sentence has been split into four segments. Identify the segment that
contains a grammatical error.

The mountain / seems to steep / for us / to climb.

Ans 1. seems to steep

2. for us

3. The mountain

4. to climb

Question ID : 65497833753

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Mahatma Gandhi was born (1)______ 2 October 1869 to Karamchand and Putlibai (2)______
Porbandar. After completing his studies in England, he (3)______ to South Africa. When he
suffered (4)______, he started the Civil Disobedience movement (5)______ civil rights of the
Indian community.

SubQuestion No : 21

Q.21 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 1.

Ans 1. from

2. in

3. of

4. on

Question ID : 65497833769

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Mahatma Gandhi was born (1)______ 2 October 1869 to Karamchand and Putlibai (2)______
Porbandar. After completing his studies in England, he (3)______ to South Africa. When he
suffered (4)______, he started the Civil Disobedience movement (5)______ civil rights of the
Indian community.

SubQuestion No : 22

Q.22 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 2.

Ans 1. above

2. at

3. below

4. through

Question ID : 65497833770

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Mahatma Gandhi was born (1)______ 2 October 1869 to Karamchand and Putlibai (2)______
Porbandar. After completing his studies in England, he (3)______ to South Africa. When he
suffered (4)______, he started the Civil Disobedience movement (5)______ civil rights of the
Indian community.

SubQuestion No : 23

Q.23 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 3.

Ans 1. went

2. going

3. will go

4. gone

Question ID : 65497833771

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --
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Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Mahatma Gandhi was born (1)______ 2 October 1869 to Karamchand and Putlibai (2)______
Porbandar. After completing his studies in England, he (3)______ to South Africa. When he
suffered (4)______, he started the Civil Disobedience movement (5)______ civil rights of the
Indian community.

SubQuestion No : 24

Q.24 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 4.

Ans 1. deterioration

2. distinction

3. discrimination

4. delegation

Question ID : 65497833772

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Comprehension:

In the following passage, some words have been deleted. Read the passage carefully and
select the most appropriate option to fill in each blank.

Mahatma Gandhi was born (1)______ 2 October 1869 to Karamchand and Putlibai (2)______
Porbandar. After completing his studies in England, he (3)______ to South Africa. When he
suffered (4)______, he started the Civil Disobedience movement (5)______ civil rights of the
Indian community.

SubQuestion No : 25

Q.25 Select the most appropriate option to fill in blank no. 5.

Ans 1. with

2. for

3. to

4. after

Question ID : 65497833773

Status : Not Answered

Chosen Option : --

Q.1 िनɻिलİखत Ůʲ मŐ, िदए गए चार िवकʙों मŐ से, उस िवकʙका चयन करŐ जो मुहावरे का अथŊ ʩƅ
करता है।

हाथ मलना
Ans 1. पछताना

2. संकʙ करना

3. वीरता िदखाना

4. ʩायाम करना

Question ID : 65497833782

Status : Answered

Chosen Option : 1

Section : Part D Hindi
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